

## Congratulatory Message for Josai International University on its 30<sup>th</sup> Anniversary

Kenji Sugibayashi, Ph.D. President Josai International University Japan

Dear President Kenji Sugibayashi,

On behalf of Incheon National University, I would like to congratulate Josai International University (JIU) on its 30th anniversary. Under your leadership, I am confident your esteemed university will become nationally and internationally the highest-rated innovative university. I am glad we have JIU as our essential partner in Japan.

It is remarkable that JIU started with two original faculties in 1992 and has become one of Japan's leading international comprehensive universities. It always gives me a great aspiration to learn about the success story of partner universities. And I am very impressed that JIU has no intention of taking a break in expanding and enlarging its capacities to be a global leader in higher education.

As you mark 30 years of success, you have every reason to be proud of JIU's past and excited about its future. I believe that JIU will continue its journey of preparing students to engage successfully with the world for another 30 years to come.

May I wish JIU, including all of its faculty, student, and staff, every success in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Jong Tax Part Jong-Tae Park, Ph.D.

President

Incheon National University

Korea

PRESIDENT'S OFFICE

INCHEON NATIONAL UNIVERSITY